
 
 
 
 
 December 11, 2008  
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Andrew Bates 
    Federal Advisory Committee Management Officer 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-08-0034 – RENEWAL OF 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS (ACRS) 
CHARTER 

 
 
The Commission has approved renewal of the Charter for the Advisory Committee on Reactor 
Safeguards for a two-year period, subject to the additional item noted below being included in 
the renewed Charter. 
 

2.h  The ACRS shall report to and advise the Commission on issues associated 
with nuclear materials and waste management.  The bases of reviews include 10 
CFR Parts 20, 40, 50, 60, 61, 70, 71 and 72, and other closely related 
regulations and legislative mandates.  These reviews shall include matters 
related to waste management, radiation health effects, and health physics as 
they pertain to the disposal of nuclear waste (including transportation issues) and 
the processing of nuclear materials.  
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